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Newsletter 

Friday 12Th October 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Bikeablity 
We have been very proud of our Y6 children who have taken part in Bikeablity 
this week. The feedback from the Bikeability staff was hugely positive about 
the children’s attitude, positivity and politeness.  

 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ Evening will take place next week, if you have not already done so 
please book your appointment on line at parents-booking.co.uk/athelstan  
The bookings will close at 9.00am on Tuesday 16th October. There will be a 
slight change to the way we organise the actual Parents’ Evenings, based on 
feedback from families and staff, this year we will be holding all the 
consultations in the main school hall. That means that families will access 
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school via the Milford Road main entrance and just go straight into the hall 
and all the teaching staff will be there. We know that it was problematic for 
families navigating the school especially with all the internally locked doors 
and the logistics of the distances and stairs were also a challenge for some. 
We hope that this way it is a simpler and more accessible.  
 
Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair will run Monday to Thursday with late nights to 
coincide with Parents’ Evening on the Tuesday and Wednesday. The Book Fair 
will be located in the main entrance.  
 
Clubs 
As previously advised because of the Parent’s Evening there will be no clubs 
next week.  
 
Christmas Cards 
The last day for Christmas card orders is Tuesday 16th October. No late 
orders can be accepted and orders will not be processed without payment on 
Parent Pay. 
 
Tempest Photographs 
The last day for photograph orders is Friday 19th October. Please ensure they 
are returned to the school office by 3pm. Any late orders will be subject to an 
extra charge. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss K O’Donnell 
 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 


